
UNITED STATES 
0 •NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20o5-0001 

October 27, 1999 

Mr. Robin DeLaBarre 
Non-Proliferation/Nuclear Energy Affairs (NP/NEA) 
Department of State 
Washington, DC 20520 

Dear Mr. DeLaBarre: 

Enclosed is a facsimile dated October 25 from Mitsui & Co., which requests an amendment to 
their export license application XSNM3095 to increase the quantity of material to be exported 
from 16,666 kilograms uranium/620 kilograms uranium-235 to 18,268 kilograms uranium/679 
kilograms uranium-235.  

Please consider this request in conjunction with the original application which was forwarded to 
you on July 23, 1999.  

Sincerely, 

Ronald D. Hauber, Director 
Division of Nonproliferation, 

Exports and Multilateral Relations 
Office of International Programs 

Enclosure: Fax Dtd. 10/25/99 
(XSNM03095 - Japan) 

cc w/enclosure: M. Krupa, DOE 
C. Riendeau, DOE 
W. Witter, DOD 
J. Chuchla, DOC 
AECB 
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I Date: 10/25/99

TO : U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, 

C.C.

Company: 

Department : Office of International Progra1 

Fax number: 13014152395

LTotal number of pages : 2 

From: SarauwLugo,LisaNYCDC 

Company: 

Department: 

hone: 

Fax:

SSubject: E/L application XSNM-03105 applicant ref MBK-H2-R18 and XSNM-03095 al 

With reference to our recent telephone conversation on the above please note we are requesting NRC to revise the quantity (item 18 "Max. element weight" and (item 20 "Max. isotope weight") for the 
following application.

H2-R18: 
LICENSE NUMBER: XSNM-03105 
DATE OF APPLICATION: SEPT. 7, 1999

CURRENT

ITEM 18 "MAX. ELEMENT WEIGHT" 
ITEM 20 "MAX. ISOTOPE WEIGHT"

19,813 
764

H4-R6: 
LICENSE NUMBER : XSNM-03095 
DATE OF APPLICATION: JULY 2,1999 

CURRENT

REVISED

X A?'ma 1'95 

,X swlv 3 o

22,131 
852

REVISED

FAX
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ITEM 18 "MAX. ELEMENT WEIGHT" 16,666 18,268 
ITEM 20 "MAX. ISOTOPE WEIGHT" 620, 679 

Please let me know if you need any more information or have any questions.  

Please also confirm receipt of this message.  

Regards, 
Lisa D. Sarauw-Lugo 
Mitsui & Co. U.S.A., Inc.  
Corporate Traffic & Logistics (NYCDC) 
Tel: (212) 878-4135 / Fax: (212) 878-4838 
E-Mail: LSarauwl@nyc.mitsui.com


